
 
 
 
 
 

RETURN OF THE FOOTY CLUB BUS TRIP 
 
Over 50 Junior Ainslie players and parents enjoyed a great day on the Murrays bus to and 
from the Giants/Collingwood game last Saturday.  
 
While the result of the game drew mixed responses, the trip is an unqualified success. 
 
"It was great to be there as part of the Ainslie group, and there was a mighty cheer from our 
section before the match when the Giants players were being introduced and Adam Kennedy 
said that he represents the Ainslie Tricolours. Next year we expect the roar for Ainslie to be 
heard across the whole stadium” 
 
We will build this into our season planning for future seasons so that it once again becomes a 
standard feature. 
 
Great fun had by all. 
 



 


